
Ohio Living Breckenridge Village invites residents and family to the

Annual Remembrance Celebration
At our annual remembrance 
celebration, we come together with 
you, family members and cherished 
friends, to reflect, remember and 
celebrate the lives of your loved ones 
who have passed away November 
2023 through October 15, 2024. We 
would be honored by your presence at 
this special tradition. 

For details, please contact Rev. Beverly 
Wrobel at 440.954.8373.

Friday, November 13
2:30 p.m. Service

3:30 p.m. Light Reception

Lyons Chapel
Ohio Living Breckenridge Village

36859 Ridge Road
Willoughby, Ohio 44094


